CONCUSSION MANAGEMENT — NO CONCUSSION GP LETTER 2024

If there is a suspected concussion in a game and the player and family goes to the GP for
confirmation of the diagnosis, and the GP says there was no concussion.

The GP must write a letter that states:
- They have physically examined the player
- They don’t believe a concussion has been sustained
- The player is cleared to return to full contact training and games.
The letter must be dated and signed by the GP, including a provider number.
The letter must be given to the Team Medic before the player can return to training.
If the GP adds any conditions to the letter that indicate suspicion of a concussion, the player

must enter into the Graded Return To Play protocol.
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